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October 14, 2008

The Honorable Tommy Webb
Judge, Haskell County

300 South Inman

Post Office Box 518

Sublette, Kansas 67877-0518

Dear Judge Webb:

On behalf of the Kansas Department of Transportation (KDOT) Division of Engineering
and Design, I am writing to you regarding the presentation that you provided to us on
September 3, 2008 at our Supervisors’ Summit, held at the Great Wolf Lodge in Kansas City,
Kansas.

Our group of 70-plus supervisors who attended overwhelmingly rated your presentation
as excellent. I believe that I share our group’s opinion — that your presentation was captivating,
emotionally moving and inspirational. What a life experience you’ve had!

I recall that you spoke to KDOT in 2006 to a much larger group and venue, at our annual
Leadership Forum, and you were very well received at that time as well. Thanks so much for
sharing your insights with our division.

Judge Webb, I highly recommend your presentation to anyone who may seek a speaker
with a truly touching message which should be shared. I’'m glad to talk with others who are
considering you as guest speaker at their events. I can be contacted at the number shown below
or by email at Daniels@ksdot.org. Once again, thank you for speaking to our group.

Sincerely,

Dan L. Scherschligt, P.E., Director
Division of Engineering and Design
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